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November 14, 2024 

 

Yorozu Corporation 

Representative: Tsutomu Hiranaka, President and COO 

Securities Code: 7294 (TSE Prime Market) 

Contact: Norio Hirano, Executive Vice President and CFO 

Address: 3-7-60 Tarumachi, Kohoku-ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa 222-8560, Japan 

Telephone: 045-543-6802 

                           

 

Notice Concerning Approval for Extension of Submission of  

the 80th Term Semi-Annual Securities Report for the Fiscal Year Ending March 2025 

 

This is to inform you that Yorozu Corporation has received approval to extend the deadline for submitting 

its semi-annual securities report of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2025 in accordance with Article 18-2, 

paragraph (1) of the Cabinet Office Order on Disclosure of Corporate Affairs.  

We deeply apologize for the inconvenience this may cause to all our shareholders and parties concerned. 

1. Semi-annual securities report subject to extension of submission 

Semi-annual securities report for the first half of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2025 (from April 1, 

2024 through September 30, 2024) 

2. Original deadline before extension 

November 14, 2024 

3. Approved submission deadline 

January 17, 2025 

4. Future outlook 

We will expedite the process of completing the 80th term semi-annual securities report for the fiscal year 

ending March 31, 2025 and the accounting audit firm’s review procedures for the relevant financial 

period, and expect to submit the semi-annual securities report by January 17, 2025, the extended 

deadline for submission. 

 


